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Dear Meadows at World Golf Village Residents, 

Our community's entrance holiday display is an important first impression, and while this 

year's effort demonstrates good intentions, we have an opportunity to elevate our 

approach. 

We're seeking community-minded residents to help transform our holiday lighting from a 

last-minute effort to a thoughtful, coordinated celebration of our neighborhood's spirit. 

The Community Holiday Light Display Initiative aims to: 

 Create a more professional, cohesive entrance display 

 Develop a strategic planning process for future holiday decorations 

 Leverage our existing equipment more effectively 

 Involve residents in a collaborative, creative community project 

This year's display shows we have the foundation and desire to do something special. 

Now, we need your expertise, creativity, and enthusiasm to take our holiday presentation 

to the next level. 

We're looking for volunteers who can contribute: 

 Design insights 

 Technical lighting knowledge 

 Project management skills 

 Creative problem-solving 

 Willingness to plan ahead and collaborate 

If you're interested in helping shape our community's holiday image, please contact the 

HOA Board at hoaboard@themeadowswgv.com by January 15, 2025, to join the Holiday 

Lights Committee or share your ideas. 

Together, we can create a holiday display that makes The Meadows at World Golf Village 

proud. 

Sincerely,  

Mike Krugman, President  
The Meadows at World Golf Village  

The Meadows at Saint Johns Owners Association, Inc. 

Email:    mkrugman@themeadowswgv.com 

Website: themeadowswgv.com 

Mobile:   904-347-9898 

hoaboard@themeadowswgv.com
https://themeadowswgv.com/

